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Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

2015 Registration 
The senior men, women, and old boys teams kick off their 
respective seasons in just 3 short weeks! The men are training 
every Tuesday and Thursday at Bayside at 6:30pm and the 
women are also training at Bayside every Tuesday at 6:00pm. 
Men’s captain and Club President, Josh Chambers, is excited to 
see new faces at the early training sessions. This influx of new 
players should enable the men to reestablish two teams once 
again this season. The senior men and women are looking for 
more players to fill their rosters. Registration is available online 
for all members. Junior players should be registered by mid-May 
to allow coaches to establish numbers. If players have questions 
or concerns about registration they should email Jo Robinson at 
bellevillebulldogs@live.com.    
 
Registration Link: www.bulldogsrugby.com/regInstruct.asp   

Touch Rugby  
The Bulldogs touch rugby 
program is offered in Belleville 
and Trenton and is open to boys 
and girls in grades 3 to 8. The 
Belleville league is running at 
Quinte Secondary School every 
Sunday from May 3 until June 
21 from 10am – 12pm. The 
Trenton league is running at 
Trenton High School every 
Sunday from May 3 until May 
31 from 10am – 12pm. If players 
are interested in joining they can 
show up to either location with 
their registration form and 
money on Sunday, May 3. For 
more information click link:  

http://www.bulldogsrugby.com
/touchrugby.asp  

Touch Rugby 
May 3 

Senior Rugby 
May 23 & 24 
The senior men, 
women, and old 
boys kick of their 
seasons.  

PanAm Tickets 
June 1 
Pay $75 to Scott 
Clarence by June 
1st to reserve your 
seat on the bus!  

Belleville & 
Trenton touch 
rugby leagues kick 
off.   

Rugby Ontario Tryouts 
The first open tryout for junior players is taking place on 
Sunday, June 14 in Ottawa. Please follow the link to get more 
details about playing provincial rugby: www.rugbyontraio.com  


